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Council Memorandum 

 

Date: June 9th, 2020  

To: Council 

From: Councillor Ashmore 

Re: Rescind By-law 2020-033, A By-law to Delegate authority to the Chief 

Administrative Officer in the City of Kawartha Lakes 

 

Recommendation 

That the memorandum from Councillor Ashmore regarding by-law 2020-033 be 
received;  

That Council rescind By-law 2020-033; and 

That this recommendation be forwarded to the next Regular Council meeting for 
consideration. 

Rationale 

Bylaw 2020-033 was enacted as an emergency measure on March 19, 2020 because 

the Covid-19 pandemic temporarily restricted Council from meeting regularly. Due to the 

fact that Council is again meeting regularly, by Zoom video conferencing technology 

and/or in Council Chambers and is, therefore, no longer restricted by the Covid-19 

pandemic, this by-law is no longer required and can be repealed. 


